Dear Pool Member,

Great news! Our membership has increased! Bad news! We may have a parking situation. We are concerned that our parking lot may not be able to accommodate all of our current membership on high volume days. On weekends only, we can park in the spaces around the daycare building. Please do not park in these spaces during the week.

We have also received permission to park in the Good Shepherd Lutheran Church parking lot all day Saturday and any other day after 4 pm. This is the parking lot at the end of our lot, behind the dumpster. You have to go past the pool and turn right onto Kane Boulevard. Their driveway is the next immediate right. Please only park in this lot during these times, we do not want to lose this access.

Also, the playground in the parking area is off limits to members. Please do not let your children play there. We enjoy a great relationship with the Church and want to maintain it.

We are exploring other parking areas as well. More information to come.

Thanks for your understanding and patience!

Board of Directors
Bower Hill Swim Club